
IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER
Monitoring requirements not met for

Midland PSD WV 3304208

We are required to minitor your drinking water on a regular basis.  Results of regular monitoring 
are an indicator of whether or not our drinking water meets health standards.  Between 1/1/2022 
and 12/31/2024, we failed to submit the rquired samples as indicated below and therefore cannot 
be sure of the quality of our drinking water during that time.

What should I do?  
There is nothing you need to do at this time.

The table below lists the required monitoring and compliance period.                                              
              Required Monitoring                                                ]                            Compliance Period                     
        52, FOLLOW-UP OR ROUTINE TAP M/R (LCR)

LEAD & COPPER RULE 1/1/2022 to 12/31/2024
Lead & Copper Sample Results Not Reported as Required                                                                                                         

What happened?  What is being done?
Midland PSD submitted Lead and Copper samples on 7/19/2022, according to its approved 
sample plan.  All of the samples tested good.  Several samples locations had to be listed as 
changed, due to 911 address changes, although the actual location did not change.  The address 
changes were reviewed and approved by the WV DHHR/ BPH on 9/5/2022.  Midland PSD was 
contacted, by WV DHHR/BPH, on 11/12/2024 and asked to contact the lab from 2022 and 
request that they change the lab report.  Midland PSD declined to make this request, as the 
original report had been approve in 2022 and felt it was inappropriate to ask a lab to alter an 
approved report after the fact..  This violation was issued due to Midland PSD failing to have the 
lab report altered.  
Midland PSD will continue to complete water quality testing and reporting according to the WV 
DHHR/BPH schedule 

For more information, please contact Ron Vance at (304) 636-1431 or Midland PSD, P.O. Box 
544, Elkins, WV 26241.

Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially those 
who may not have received this notice directly (for example, people in apartments, nursing 
homes, schools and businesses).  You can do this by posting this notice in a public place or 
distributing copies by hand or mail.

This notice is being sent to you by:  Midland PSD.

State Water System ID # WV3304208 Date Distributed:       1/31/2025                     


